
 

 

 

 
 

Spectrum Academy Board Agenda 

 

Date & Time January 17, 2018 7:00 P.M. to 7:46 P.M 

Location Spectrum Academy Pleasant Grove Campus 

Members in 

attendance:  
 

Members Excused 

Marney DeVroom, Dennis M. Bullard, Jana Gold, Marcy Johnson, Madi Leyba, 

Jason Steenblik, Nick Wright 

  

 

Spectrum Staff Brad Nelson, Jaime Christensen, Rachel Colledge, Christina Guevara,  

Kaley Veater, Liz Banner, Barry Pewtress, Kristen Wilson, 

Krisanne Lewis, Paul Woodworth 

BUSINESS DISCUSSED 

Board Session  
 

 Reviewed minutes from November 7
th

 , 2017 Motion to approve made by Jason Steenblik 

seconded Madi Leyba and unanimously approved. 

 

 Financial Update (Nick Wright, Brad Nelson)  

 Questions were answered, overall positive. 

 

 Status of the NSL expansion (Brad Nelson) 

 Excavation footings done, plumbing and underground electrical done soon - next 

week.  Block expected to be delivered February 1, overall completion date July 15th. 

 

 Status of the PG expansion (Brad Nelson) 

 Not as well as expected. Still looking for property. 

 

 Academic Director’s Update (Jaime Christensen) 

 Clear Bag Policy move to May meeting  

 Approval of the 2018-19 school calendar. 

 Motion to approve the 2018-19 school Calendar made by Marcy Johnson 

seconded by Jana Gold and unanimously approved. 

 

 C.R.E.A.T.E Director’s Update (Rachel Colledge) 

o See attached 

 

 STARS Director’s Update (Christina Guevara) 

o See attached 

 

 PG School Principal’s Update (Liz Banner) 

o See attached 

 

 NSL Secondary School Principal’s Update (Rachel Colledge) 

o See attached 

 

 



 

 NSL Elementary School Principal’s Update  

o See attached 

 

 Related Services Update (Krisanne Lewis) 

o See attached 

 

The Board publicly thanked the Pantera Cafe’ for the dinner that was served before the board 

meeting. 

 

Next Board Meeting February 28, 2018  7:00pm North Salt Lake. 

 

Motion to adjourn made by Madi Leyba, seconded by Jana Gold,, and unanimously approved. 

 

Public Session 
 

 No public comments at this time. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
Board Report January 2018 

Spectrum Academy North Salt Lake Secondary School/CREATE 
Rachel Colledge 

 
To thank our amazing educators, we had a holiday party catered by Café Rio. 

Throughout the month staff were "snowballed." This is like a secret Santa, but rather than gifts, staff 
surprised one another throughout the month with kind words and Hostess Snowballs.   

We had our UPIPS visit during which we learned how to continue to improve our special education 
processes and that our parent and student focus groups are overwhelming pleased with their 
experiences at Spectrum!  

Our Assessment to Achievement visit went well as they observed our STT meeting. They were 
impressed with our teacher’s commitment to action in helping our students understand metacognition 
and be comfortable in the “Learning Pit.” 

We held vision screenings. 

The week leading up to the break was a holiday theme week. Students and educators enjoyed dressing 
in holiday hats, pajamas, ugly sweaters and more. You should have received our holiday ecard which is 
at the following link:  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/18owa7hNvir4f-ATp90wRAI6h8BJ7nnyz/view?usp=sharing 

We were featured in a Ballet West video at this link: 
 https://www.facebook.com/BalletWest1/videos/10155853909087881/ 

Administration conducted teacher observations and can attest to the amazing creativity, student 
engagement, and commitment to excellence of the teachers who were observed. Educators have also 
been receptive to feedback and continued professional development. 

  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/18owa7hNvir4f-ATp90wRAI6h8BJ7nnyz/view?usp=sharing
https://www.facebook.com/BalletWest1/videos/10155853909087881/




 
  



Pleasant Grove Campus Update January 2018 

 

1. Whole school information: 

  PEN 

i. November and Decembers PEN was great!  We had the following presentations: 

1.  November; 

a. Taxes for special education parents. 

b. UVU Autism Center – Laurie Bowen 

c. Rapport building 

d. Behavior management  

 December; 

 . Admin Q&A 

a. Transition and guardianship  

b. PG Library resources   

 Vivint 

 . Sub for Santa 

 Vivint provided a sub for santa for a few of our families.  It was so rewarding to go 

pick up the presents from them and deliver them to a few of our Spectrum families in 

need.   

i. Come and played with the kids at recess  

 A few of the Vivint staff members donated their time to come and play with our 

students at recess.  They loved it!   

 Winter program 

 . PAC  

 Our wonderful, amazing parent activity committee really went above and beyond 

to help our gym be transformed into a winter wonderland for our winter program! 

i. ES/MS Staff 

 Our incredible elementary teachers did such an amazing job at getting our students 

ready for our winter program.  The students all did a great job on their songs. 

 Our drama department put on a short play, and our choir department sang some 

songs as well from the middle school/ high school!   

 Our art department sold items for the families that they had made. 

 Harry Potter Theme Staff Party 

 . We had a committee of very imaginative and fun staff members that helped us pull 

of a Harry Potter Themed Staff Party.  A few highlights are written below.   

 PAC Meeting 

 . We have a group of around 25 parents that faithfully show up to our PAC meetings 

each month!  They do so much for the school, I am very grateful. 

i. We have one parent that is setting up room parents for each of our elementary 

school classes!  We will also have a few to help the MS/HS at their activities.   

 Lead Christmas Dinner  

 . It was so fun to have my lead teachers, and office staff over to my house for a 

Christmas dinner.  It really helped bond everyone.    

 Puzzle donation from Dowdle Folk Art  

 . Laurie Bowen from Utah Valley University connected me with the gentlemen that 

owns Dowdle Folk Art puzzles.  He donated a puzzle to every student in all of Spectrum 

for Christmas!   

 ARUCC  



 . The Autism Resources for Utah County Council board is running well.  We are 

getting ready for the annual balloon launch for Autism as well as the Autism conference 

in April.  

 Elementary School: 

 Pizza Parties for ES/MS 

 6th grade field trip   

 . They went to BYU’s peoples & Culture Museum and the Bean Museum.  These 

are free admission for the students, and they learn so much! 

 Polar express party  

 . Each year the kindergarten and first graders have a polar express party.  I get to be 

the conductor, and I get to take them around the offices to wave at all of our staff. 

 Skull candy donation to FS class  

 . Donation to one of our functional skills classes to all have their 

own headphones.   
 

3. Middle School/ High School: 

  Anatomy Academy 

i. BYU’s Anatomy Academy continues to come and teach our 

students in our science classes!  The students love it! 

 Knowing-Doing Gap Research 

 . Dr. Jon Wisco from BYU’s neuropsych department met with 

Jaime and I to discuss support/partnering with them on a teacher 

training and student involvement in engaged learning.  We have two 

teachers in the high school participating in this teacher training.   

 Basketball team 

 . Our Varsity and JV basketball teams are in full swing.  They 

have had a lot of fun playing, especially our NSL friends!  

i. Our SBO’s and their advisors set up our bus to take the team 

and some of our students to NSL for the game. 

1. Our bus driver (and advisors) decorated the bus and had treats 

ready for them to make the trip.  We greeted them after the 

game with signs and cheers!    

 Robotics team 

 . One of our robotics teams is going to state with their robot!  They have worked so 

hard, and are so excited.   

 HS Occ  

 . All office staff was invited to a Day of the Dead luncheon at the café.  The students 

practice their social skills, serving skills, as they present us with an amazing lunch.   

i. Turned commons into Hogsmeade  

1. The upstairs commons was turned into Hogsmeade for our HS 

students, the staff, and our elementary students. 

a. Our ES librarian read a Harry Potter story, and then the students were able to go 

visit ‘Honeydukes’ to get some homemade candy, and envision the story by seeing a 

‘shrinking shack’ and other items in the HS commons. 

b. One of our wonderful Occ moms came and taught the occ students how to make 

candy.  (We had some for our staff party as well!) 

ii. BYU Concession Stand 

 Occ track to continue working at a concession stand at the home basketball games.  



 Snowcoming    

 . Our SBO’s and their leaders created a wonderful night for our HS students at our 

snowcoming dance.  We had a great turnout, and the students had an amazing time 

dancing the night away! 

 HS Field Trip 

 . All our HS students took tracks to that Leonardo for a field trip.  They learned how 

to navigate public transportation, and learned many things at the Leonardo as well! 
 

Pictures………..  

 

 
 

 



 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 
 

 



 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 



 
 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
BEST SANTA EVER!  THANK YOU JASON☺!! 

 

 

 
 



 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Harry Potter Staff Party Highlights:) 

 
Harry Potter Winter Party:  

  9 ¾ Entrance - Kaley  

 



 Floating Candles and keys - Olivia  
 Floating letters - Gloria  
 Butter Beer - Occ  
 Bertie Botts - Jelly Bellys on each table  

 
 Proclamation Decrees 

  
 

 

 Newspaper- Have you seen this wizard photos  
 Azkaban pictures - dementor  

 
 Scarves  
 Wands - Hope McArthur  
 Pottermore.com - test for people to take for the house they are in  
 Harry Potter Themed Dessert  

 
http://bitesizedbiggie.com/wp-content/uploads/2016/01/snitch-wings-1.pdf 

 Group Photos - etsy stuff  

http://bitesizedbiggie.com/wp-content/uploads/2016/01/snitch-wings-1.pdf
https://www.etsy.com/listing/534214123/harry-potter-photo-booth-props-wizard?ga_order=most_relevant&ga_search_type=all&ga_view_type=gallery&ga_search_query=harry%20potter%20photobooth&ref=sc_gallery_2&plkey=e30856cc937c3ed4b2ea88ad594e0eec1804970f:534214123


 
 Trees - send out email for Christmas trees to be donated  
 Happee Birthdae Harry cake  

 
 Toilet - ministry of magic (sign pointing to restroom)  
 Wanted Posters - Kristi  
 Prizes for contest - Kristi  
 House Flags - made out of paper  

 
MS Gym - Quidditch  
 
Honeydukes Sweet Shop  

- teach occ kids how to make candy  
-Harry Potter Trivia  

 
Wizard Chess - Dobbie  
 
Pin the nose on Voldemort - Gloria  
 
Pin the lightning strike on Harry - Gloria  
 
Goblet of Fire Activities  
 
Skits  

-PolyJuice Potion  
-Howler  

 
Hand Sanitizer - Potions Labels - Gloria send labels  
 
Costume contest  
Ugly sweater contest (Weasley) 

 We would have a Harry Potter costume contest. One contest would be Harry Potter characters 
and the other would be ugly sweater. The top two winners in each category would get a prize.  

  

















 
 







 



 
 

 









 


